
A Message to Parents:

Hello all, 

Hope you have had a great start to your 

week.  I am excited to let you all know 

that next week is Dr. Seuss Week in the 

K3 classroom.  I will be attaching another 

document with information about our 

“dress up” days that will coincide with 

that. Last Friday the re-enrollment 

packets were sent home. Please let myself 

or Melissa know if you have any questions 

about any of that paperwork. We are 

having an open house on March 12th for 

new families who are interested in 

Christian education.  Please spread the 

word to any friends and family. Have a 

great week!  

Faith Justiniano

Psalm 119:18 

“Open my eyes 

that I may behold 

wondrous things 

out of your law.”
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Verse of the Week:
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What we will learn this 

week:

Bible: Jesus heals people

Letter Recognition: “W”

Number: Review

Song: “Standin’ in the Need 

of Prayer”
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Dates to know:

March 2nd - 6th –

Dr. Seuss Week 

March 23rd – 27th –

Spring Break – No 

School
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